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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, NOV. 2, 2023: 

Mexican Wolf Located North of Interstate 
40 in Northwest New Mexico 
 
A female wolf (F2754) has been documented crossing out of the Mexican Wolf 
Experimental Population Area (MWEPA) north of Interstate 40 in New Mexico. The 
wolf is affixed with a radio collar, which is transmitting its location. She was 
documented crossing the I-40 boundary west of Albuquerque late last week. Her last 
location was in the Jemez Mountains west of Jemez Springs. The U.S. Fish and 
Wildlife Service and the New Mexico Department of Game and Fish are monitoring the 
wolf’s movements. 
 
Mexican wolves that move outside the MWEPA, including north of I-40, are listed and 
protected as federally endangered under the Endangered Species Act. Therefore, the 
wolf cannot be hazed or harassed north of I-40 without violating the Act, unless the 
wolf actively poses a threat to human safety. 
 
Anyone convicted of killing, harming or harassing an endangered Mexican wolf is 
subject to a fine and/or criminal charges. 
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